

Nevin H. Scholl, Council President
Cathy Johnson, Council Vice President
Scott Martin, Council Member
Philip Ronca, Council Member
Stewart Strauss, Council Member
Pat Webster, Council Member
Brett Yeagley, Council Member
Connie Peck, Mayor
Robert Umstead, Manager

12/27/17

## Trappe Council Meeting Summary of Actions Taken December 27, 2017

- Council voted unanimously to approve the 2018 Trappe Budget. The unchanged .47 mill real estate tax will remain the lowest for a Borough in Montgomery County.
- Council approved payment of the final invoices for 2017.
- This was Mayor Connie Peck's last meeting as an elected official. Council Members offered their heartfelt thanks for her many contributions to Trappe as Mayor over the past twelve years.
- The Trappe 300 Committee provided a slide show and professional binder to the Borough to document the results of their efforts over 2017, Trappe's 300<sup>th</sup> anniversary year. The presentation was followed by a delicious buffet of candy, treats and beverages provided by the Mayor and Council members in recognition of the committee's achievements.

Note: This is a condensed summary of the Council meeting. The minutes will be issued at later date and they are the official record of the meeting.